Arnbrook Primary School
Bestwood Lodge Drive
Arnold

Nottingham

NG5 8NE

Friday 22 May
Dear Parents/Carers,
| am writing about our plans to open school for more pupils, provided that the five key tests set by the government are met.

If you completed the survey sent to you, and wanted your EYFS, Year 1 and/or Year 6 child(ren) to return to school, we have allocated
them a place and sent you a text message.

If you want your child to come to school, but did not complete the survey, please get in touch. You must not bring your child to school
without our permission as to do so would risk the health and safety of our school community. We will not be able to grant such
requests immediately.

Our detailed planning and preparation has focused on four key principles, which will mean a return to school is as safe as possible.

. avoiding contact with anyone with symptoms

. frequent hand cleaning and good respiratory hygiene practices
. regular cleaning of settings

. minimising contact and mixing

This planning has been a very complex task and included re-organising every aspect of school life. Please see the attached leaflet
for more information.

Please contact us using office@arnbrookprimary.net or use ClassDojo if you have any questions ahead of your child coming to school
in line with the timetable above.

We have received many supportive messages in recent weeks — these have meant a lot to staff and have been hugely appreciated.
Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Mr. Fowlie

Headteacher

Our fair processing policy statement explains how data is collected, shared and used across the Believe Academy Trust and all its’ academies.
This is available via: www.believeacademytrust.net
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